April 17, 2010

Dear Vlad Gorny,

We would like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation of having our children Jaclyn Gurevich who is in 4<sup>th</sup> grade (4-D) and Gabriel Gurevich who is in kindergarten (K-A) to attend Big Apple Academy. There is no other school in New York City that would give our children a strong foundation in educational skills, the opportunity to speak, read and understand Russian language and participate in many Olympics.

We greatly appreciate all the hard work, the dedication and friendship teachers are given to my children over the past four years. Big Apple Academy has inspired our children to learn with an open and positive mind. We hope that our children will take every opportunity that Big Apple Academy provides, and succeed in their future.

Sincerely

Marina and Vladimir Gurevich